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Dear Mr M Turner

Cat Lane/Carfield Lane — Proposed Prohibition of Driving Order

Thank you for your recent correspondence regarding the above scheme.

In response to your query, the proposed Prohibition of Driving Order on parts of Cat Lane
and Carfield Lane has an exemption for police, fire brigade or ambulance purposes in an
emergency. The access for the Fire Service would not change. There are a number of
metal barriers across the city, which the Fire Service are aware of and have keys for,
however, in the case of an emergency they have no problems gaining access as they
simply cut their way in.

I have contacted my colleagues in the Parks and Countryside Department regarding
maintenance of the grounds. They have responded to say that pot holes have been
filled in, dangerous trees dealt with and fly-tipping removed. They cut the vegetation
back once a year but will take note of your letter and check the current status.

The resident of Rose Cottage is aware of the proposals and their access will be
maintained.

| hope that this has helped answer your queries. Please inform me if you still wish for
your objection to the proposals to remain by the 1% August 2014. If you have any further
queries please do not hesitate to contact me and | will try and answer them.

Yours sincerely,

Nel Corker
Traffic Regulations Group
Transport, Traffic and Parking Services
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